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Last week the pupils of the week were :- 

 

Rec:  Jai Helme 

Yr 1:  Theo Auty 

Yr 2:  Freya Barnes 

Yr 3:  Aisha Helme 

Yr 4:  Zac Hope 

Yr 5:  Anaina Joseph 

Yr 6:  Drew Salt 

PUPILS OF THE WEEK 

 

 

WOW WORK OF THE WEEK 

Last week the Wow Work  of the 
week were :- 

Rec:  Ava-Rose Owen 

Yr 1:  Caleb Calder 

Yr 2:   Zac Thomas 

Yr 3:  Skye Hanson 

Yr 4:   Dylan Pritchard 

Yr 5:    Jack Boothman 

Yr 6:    Thomas Riding 

Attendance Winner 

Year 6 - 98.9% 

Well Done 

Year 6 at Sunnyvale 

 

Church Links 

This week in Collective Worship the children learnt about endurance. You have to hope to try, try again. 

HEADTEACHER’S AWARD 

Well done Isabella O’Sullivan for receiving the Head Teacher’s award  again last week. 



School Dinner for Parents and Carers 

After half term, it is the turn of Year 4 to have a school dinner with their parents /carers—
on Wednesday 5th June. 

The class will send out letters of invitation.  

Space is limited to one parent/carer per child.  

www.myclothing.com 

Uniform can still of course also 
be purchased at Fat Cats in 
West Vale: 

89 Stainland Road, Greetland,                         

01422 378471. 

Uniform Suppliers 

30-hour Nursery 

Ukelele / Singing Day 

 

Friday 24th May—School closes at the end of 
school day for half term. 

Monday 3rd June—School closed to children for 
INSET day. 

Tuesday 4th June—School reopens. 

Wednesday 5th June—Key Stage 1 trip to Chester 
Zoo. 

Wednesday 12th June—Family Learning Event:    
Fathers’ Day. 

Thursday 13th June—Class photos. 

Wednesday 17th June—Performances of Joseph 
and the Technicolour Dreamcoat. 

Please remember it is your responsibility to keep the 
school updated with medical and contact details. 

Upcoming Events 

Summer Fayre 

This year’s end of year performance will be Joseph and the Technicolour Dreamcoat. It will involve all of 
Key Stage 2, along the with Year 2 children who are in Choir.  

There will be afternoon and an evening performances on Wednesday 17th June. More details later. 

End of Year Performance                 

A reminder to parents/
carers to park responsibly 
when collecting or dropping 
pupils at school. 

In particular, no parking on 
the zigzag lines. 

This is in the interests of 
the safety and welfare of 

all pupils and the wider community. 

Police have been informed of irresponsible and inconsiderate 
parking and we will be monitoring the situation. Thank you for 
your support in this. 

 

 

 

 

 

For the new school year we will be opening our 
Nursery full time, free to all children who will 
be aged three before September 2019. This 
means that your 3-year-old can come from 
8.45am to 2.55pm, just the same as all the 
other children.   This will include lunchtime  
supervision and mid-morning fruit. 

Parking 


